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Town of Nelson, NH
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held in accordance with RSA 675:7 per order of the Conservation Commission of the Town of Nelson.

Date: Wednesday December 2, 2015
Time: 7:00 PM
Location: Nelson Town Hall

The purpose of the hearing is to give notice to the public and interested parties of the intended expenditure of Conservation Commission funds to be presented to the Nelson Board of Selectmen for the purpose of purchasing the fee interest in property containing approximately 587 acres and known as Osgood Hill/Hurd Hill or City Hill and identified on Town of Nelson Tax Maps as: Map 403 Lot 36, Map 406 Lot 5, Map 406 Lot 1; the parcels being located south of Old Stoddard Road and northwest of Brickyard Road, in Nelson, New Hampshire.  Included with the sale are access rights to the property via rights of way from Old Stoddard Road, north of the property, and from Brickyard Road, southeast of the property.  The purchase price is Three Hundred Thousand Dollars.
The intended use of the property is for conservation and recreational purposes.
All persons interested in the proposed action and wishing to be heard concerning the matter will be recognized at the above place and time.
Nelson Conservation Commission
Katharine Schillemat
Conservation Commission Chair
